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Full Text

The Permanent Forum recalls that in paragraph 7 of its report on its tenth session
(E/2011/43-E/C.19/2011/14), it congratulated the International Fund for
Agricultural Development on the establishment of the Indigenous Peoples’ Forum
as an example of good practice that should be followed by other United Nations
entities. The Forum urges other United Nations entities to report on their progress
achieved in this regard to the Forum at its seventeenth session.
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